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Professor A. S. Eve, C.B.E., M.A., D.Sc., F.R.S.,
Dean, the Faculty of Graduate Studies
and Research,
3564 University Street,
Montreal,

My dear Professor Eve,

I am herewith enclosing a number of
reports submitted at our Committee meetings of the
Principal's Survey Committee by different Departments,
neamely, :

Department of Pharmacology,

Department of Biochemistry,

Department of Anatomy, and the

Department of Bacteriology.

I may say that the main recommendations
as synopsized through these reports may be stated as
follows:

1. An increased number of Scholarships,

2 Increased 1library.. facilities, particularly

of a research character,
Some recommend that these should be in the
nature of departmental libraries; : others
increased general funds for the Med ical Lib--
rary. The latter, I may state, is the
established policy of the Med ical Faculty.

3. Increased personnel which varies from department
to department, as for instance in Pharmacology

/ the appointment of an Organic Chemist to the
Department; in Bacteriology, an increased number
of teachers; in Surgery, the apnointment of a
full-time Professor of Exper imental Burgery.

4, An increase in the room available in certain
departments, while in others they are more
inclined to concentrate on an increase in depart-
mental appropriations.

' They were all unanimous in the necessity
of improving or raising in some way the scientific standard
0f the students who enter McGill. This, however, is a
Subjeet which the central Committee has already had under
Serious consideration, but I thought it of value to inform
you that this was independently reiterated by the Head of
‘Practically every Experimental Department in the Medicsal
Faculty.

Yours sincerely,
Jou/uRrT, ,"‘Qm : W




